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Turning the page– in clay, to be cast in 
bronze. Hand is approx. life size 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE UNVEILING OF 
OUR NEW SCULPTURE IN HONOUR OF  

ALEXANDRA HARTMANN AND TO  
CELEBRATE THE IMPORTANCE OF  

BOOKS AND LIBRARIES.  
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 AT 7:00 PM 
 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED  
AFTER THE SPEECHES AND THE UNVEILING. 

 

DONATIONS WILL BE GRATEFULLY RECEIVED. 

  

The Uxbridge Public Library  
will be closed on 

Thursday, August 29th and 
Friday, August 30th 

for a film shoot 

Please use our book return on the  
East side of the library to return any items. 

 Items can be renewed 
online at www.uxlib.com or by  
telephone at 905-852-9747 

 

Please note that there may be some modifications  
to service on Wednesday, August 28th and  

Saturday, August  31st due to set up and tear down. 

http://www.uxlib.com/
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*Little Buddies are SK-Gr.3  English or 
French (upon availability) 
**For more information please pop in  
or call the Children’s Department at the 
Uxbridge Public Library 

 

 

Programs 

A great reading program that fosters literacy through  
one-on-one reading, literacy based activities, and fun!  

Wednesdays: Oct. 9th—Nov. 27 (3:45-4:45pm)
Thursdays: Oct. 10—Nov. 28th (3:45-4:45pm) 

Registration for the FALL session  
begins Monday, September 9th. 

Please stop by the Children’s  
Department to pick up a registration form. 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclassroommeetstechnology.files.wordpress.com%2F2017%2F01%2Fl44945_300-8018_1.jpg%3Fw%3D1000&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclassroommeetstechnology.wordpress.com%2Fuse-in-class%2F&docid=_eT546QS31h-TM&tbnid=Oaql
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Programs 

 

 

Good Used Book Sale at 
Zephyr Hall 

Part of the Zephyr Community Harvest Sale 
 

Saturday, September 7th  
from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

 

For more information please email  
peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com  

New additions to the Library for the month of August 

mailto:peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com
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“Like” the  
Uxbridge  

Public Library  
and the Zephyr Public  

Library pages on  
Facebook and “Follow”  

us on Instagram 
 
 

Look for posts on upcoming 
events and information about 

events and program  
registrations. 

Library  
Hours 

 

Want to know what is happening at the Library?  Sign up at www.uxlib.com to receive our newsletter, and you’ll 
be the first to receive information about our programs and special events, directly to your inbox. If you require the 
newsletter in a different format please notify us by phone at 905-852-9747 or email to uxbridgelibrary@uxlib.com 

Did you know we sell garbage 
tags? Residents  

setting out more than four bags of 
garbage on collection day are  

required to buy tags for 
each bag over the limit.  

The Uxbridge Public  
Library sells sheets of 10  

garbage bags for $25, or $2.50 per 
tag. Tags can be purchased at the  

Adult Circulation Desk. 

UXBRIDGE BRANCH 
 

9 Toronto St. S. 
Uxbridge, Ontario L9P 1P7 

 

905-852-9747 
Monday, Wednesday, 

Friday, Saturday  
10 am - 5 pm 

Tuesday, Thursday  
10 am - 9 pm 

Sunday 1 pm - 5 pm 
from November through April 

 

* * * 
 

ZEPHYR BRANCH 
 

13000 Durham Road 39 
Zephyr, Ontario L0E 1T0  

 

905-473-2375 
Tuesday, Thursday 

3 pm - 8 pm 
Saturday 

10 am - 3 pm 

Between June 18, 2019 and September 10, 2019  

volunteers will not be available in the Genealogy 
Room unless an appointment has been booked. 

 

To book an appointment, please email: 
uxbridgegenealogygroup@hotmail.com or 

boydreb@hotmail.com 
 

Exam Proctoring at the  
Uxbridge Public Library.  

$15.00 per hour.  
Please contact:  

corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com  
or  

peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com  
to book an exam. 

 

We are Looking for Volunteers 

If you need volunteer hours or want to help the library, we are  
currently looking for people who are interested in helping us expand 
our book delivery service to senior living residents who are unable to 

make it to the library themselves. If you are interested or 
would like more information please email Jen at  

jennifer.thorson@uxlib.com 

mailto:corrinne.morrison@uxlib.com
mailto:peggy.kennedy@uxlib.com

